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A Message from Mrs Hewitt 
 
Well done to Mrs Ashton, Mrs Grant and our eco committee for organising the ‘Idling campaign’ 
this week. They have raised our awareness of the importance of switching off our engines when the 
cars are parked in our car park.  
 
 
 
 
 
This week, our School Council led a whole school assembly to show everyone what they had 
completed this year. They have collected children’s opinions on keeping safe on the playground 
(they have developed a Playground charter), and they have ordered new playground equipment to 
help everyone keep active.   
 
Thank you for coming to your child’s Rights Respecting assembly this week.  I hope that you 
enjoyed finding more out about our work on UNICEF’s Rights of a Child.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of their geography work, year 3 have been on a visit to Bromsgrove to look at building 
usage. I am proud to say that they were all incredibly well behaved and courteous of the general 
public. 
 
 
 

Kidderminster Harriers came in  
this week and ran football  
sessions with children 
in years 1- 4;  
muddy but fun sessions  
were enjoyed by all! 
 

We would like to wish Mrs Rowley ‘Good Luck’ 
as she starts her maternity leave; we look 
forward to hearing about the new arrival 
soon. Mrs Dodman will be continuing as 
SENDCo, with support from myself and Mrs 
Dwyer on the days that Mrs Dodman does not 
work, while Mrs Rowley is on maternity leave.   
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Cygnets   Blossom & Ellie – amazing Phonics. 
Goslings Jaycee – being so enthusiastic and an all round superstar. Erin – brilliant writing and working so 
  hard.    
Caterpillars Thomas C – making a big effort with his reading and writing. Amelia H – being an enthusiastic 
  and determined school councillor. 
Dragonflies Chloe – brilliant reading. Bjorn – great understanding in Maths this term.      
Owls    Florence – super focus, enthusiasm & effort with learning to tell the time. Freya – writing a super 
  fact file about castles.        
Hedgehogs   Lucy – writing a wonderful information page about castles. Hudson – for his resilience and 
  determination to do well in all subjects. 
Sharks             Noah R & Jake D – showing great determination with his writing.  
Dolphins           Anna D – fantastic story writing. Megan F – working so hard on her handwriting.      
Jaguars            Eleanor A – creating a detailed painting of Henry VIII. William B – showing enthusiasm and 
                      determination during a very wet football session.                        
Tigers  Kiran M – always working hard and trying his best. Alissia L – publishing a brilliant version of  
  Henry VIII biography. 

    

 

 
 
 

 
I hope that everyone has a wonderful Easter holiday. We look forward to seeing the 

children back in school on Monday 17th April. 
 


